CoL Maintenance / Email List

Dear CoL Readers,

You will have experienced a few irregularities during the last week: Some posts
had disappeared for a few days and were then re-posted and, as such, sent out
again. This was due to the transfer of CoL to our new server which is now
completed. In this process, we also worked over the mailing list and removed
some old email addresses that appeared to us as defunct. Now everything should
be fine. Nevertheless, please take a few seconds to check whether you still get
our daily email with the latest blog entries. If not, just register anew for our
newsletter, if you like, or contact us.

We will keep you posted on the most intriguing matters of the Conflict of Laws
from all over the world ...

Happy reading! Thalia and Matthias


https://conflictoflaws.net/2020/col-maintenance-email-list/

